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Comments: It is a safety issue.

There are more than enough pathways in Teton co. that do allow ebikes

It could over crowd trails and cause more erosion and require more cost for maintenance.
There are allot of ebikes that are advertised and rented to people with little biking experience.

Why complicate and want to deteriorate what a good thing we have now.

It would change the experience for people who walk the old pass rd., have for years, for good reason.



